
  

Omaha Jones Street Project, 11th to 13th St   

City of Omaha 
Public Works Dept. 
1819 Farnam St. 
Omaha, NE 68183 
cityofomaha.org 
402-444-5220 

May 8, 2020 
 
Subject: Construction Update  ̶  Jones Street between 11th and 13th Streets 
 
Due to unexpected delays in relocation of utilities and completing service connections of those utilities, 
construction on the City of Omaha’s Jones Street project between 11th and 13th Streets has been rescheduled to 
begin Thursday, May 14th.  In order to expedite construction along Jones Street, the phasing of construction has 
been revised as indicated on the enclosed map for your reference. Barring any weather delays or additional utility 
relocations, construction of the street project is anticipated to take place over the 2020 construction season; 
however, construction along 12th Street from Jones to Jackson Street may extend into the 2021 construction 
season.  

Here is an overview of anticipated construction activities and an updated, expedited construction schedule for 
2020: 

Phase 1 
• Thursday, May 14th – Closure of the intersection of 11th and Jones Street for removals and reconstructing 

the 11th Street intersection. 
• May thru July – Construct storm sewer and roadway along Jones Street from 11th Street west to 13th 

Street. The 12th Street intersection will remain open to north/south traffic. 

**Note: Jones Street from 11th to 12th Streets and from west of 12th to 13th Street will remain closed during  
Phase 1 construction.  

Phase 2  
• Late July/Early August – Closure of the intersection of 12th and Jones Street for removals and 

reconstructing the 12th Street intersection. The 11th Street intersection will reopen to north/south traffic at 
this time.    

• August to November – Construction of 12th Street from Jones to Jackson Street pending completion of 
Jones Street from 11th to 13th Street. 

**Note:  Pedestrian access to properties will be maintained at all times by designated routes with the construction 
of sidewalks and underground vault work phased accordingly during all phases of construction.    

 
Please keep in mind this schedule and operations are subject to change based on weather conditions. Temporary 
roadway, sidewalk, and parking stall closures will be in place as needed for the safety of the crews and public. 
The project team will keep all stakeholders updated as the project progresses. The project contractor, RPL Utility, 
will be providing regular notifications to and coordinating with all stakeholders prior to any change in vehicular or 
pedestrian access throughout the construction of the project. 
 
For immediate, on-site assistance during construction, contact: 

Travis Lienemann 
RPL Utility 

 (402) 699-2843 
 
Additionally, the following personnel are available to address questions and concerns throughout construction:  
 Alyssa Tenorio  Jon Mooberry 
 Construction Public Coordinator Construction Project Manager 
 (402) 964-3965  (402) 443-7487 
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For more information and status updates regarding the project, please visit or sign up for project notifications at 
www.keepomahamoving.com/projects. Thank you for your patience during the construction of this project! 
 

 LEGEND: 
Phase 1 – Spring through Summer 2020 
Phase 2 – Late Summer through Fall 2020 

*Construction of 12th Street under Phase 2 is dependent on weather and may possibly take 
place in 2021. 

http://www.keepomahamoving.com/

